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SAVE THE DATE 
 

Where are you planning on spending  

New Year’s Eve? 

 

Why not at the Casper Country Club?! 

 

Chef Matt and his team will be creating an 

incredible New Year’s Menu that will 

guarantee you ring 2024 with a bang! 

 

Watch for the menu in your weekly email 

and make your reservations for a delicious 

new year. 

 

 

From the Pro Shop 

On Course 

December Events 

From the General Manager 

How many total gifts were given 

out in “The Twelve Days of 

Christmas”? 

 

Answer on Page 6 

Santa Brunch 
Join us for our annual Christmas 

Brunch…. 

 

Menu on Page 4 

Holiday Closure 
 

The Casper Country Club will 

be closed Sunday, December 

24th – Tuesday, December 

26th for the Christmas 

Holiday.  We hope all of our 

members have a wonderful 

holiday and, if traveling, stay 

safe.   

Christmas Decor 
 

Many thanks to Mary 

McPherson and Joanie 

McMillion for all their hard 

work in decorating the 

clubhouse for the holidays.  

They started gathering 

everything together in early 

November and making their 

decorating plans.  We hope 

you enjoy their efforts. 
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ON COURSE 
 
Hopefully everyone is having a great holiday season with family and friends. We have been 
working to get the golf course ready for the winter months, this includes tree trimming, getting 
pallets in bunkers, covering greens, and blowing out irrigation. I want to give a big thank you to 
my entire staff for coming in and knocking out greens covers on short notice. Joanie and Mary 
have been working hard getting everything decorated and ready for the Christmas season. 
Hopefully we start getting some good snow and the golf course sleeps well over the winter.  
Merry Christmas and I look forward to seeing everyone when the temps warm up.  
 
Adam Snively 
Golf Course Superintendent 
 

 

 

KRISTEN’S CORNER 
December is here and the New Year is among us! I hope that the Membership had a bountiful and safe 
Thanksgiving! As we all know, December is a busy time of the year for the Club. We have lots of Christmas 
parties this year and will be closed for Dinner Service on several occasions due to large parties - so please 
be sure to read the Club’s Weekly Newsletter and stay up to date on restaurant hours!  
 
As I’m sure most of the membership is aware, the Club has welcomed Cheff Matt to the team and we’ve 
had lots of positive feedback in regards to the new items he has brought to the menu. With that being 
said, Casper Country Club’s goal is to guarantee the best experience for each member. With respect to the 
menu, Cheff Matt has created an array of wonderful and diverse items in hopes of providing an overall 
better dining experience when it comes to the consistency and quality of food we provide. Although this 
menu is different from the previous, the Club is hopeful that by pairing down the menu the kitchen will be 
able to provide better quality food while also limiting waste of product that was not being sold. As 
always, I welcome the membership to provide feedback (on quality of food, quality of service, etc.) so 
what we can continue to review and improve each member’s experience!  The Restaurant has seen an 
increase in dining since Cheff Matt began showcasing his new specials. If possible, please feel free to call 
the restaurant for reservations (especially with larger parties) so we can provide you with the best 
possible experience.  
 
I want to thank the membership for their patience and willingness to embrace this new menu and all the 
changes CCC has been making. 
 
Wishing you a Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays -- Kristen 
 



  

FROM THE GENERAL MANAGER 
 
I hope this finds everyone well and all had a wonderful Thanksgiving.  
 
I would like to thank all the members for their Employee Christmas Bonus contributions. All the 
employees truly appreciate your generosity and your appreciation for their efforts throughout the 
year. 
 
We will inform you of Dining Room closures due to scheduled Christmas Parties. Please pay attention 
to your weekly emails, text messages from the club and the December calendar. 
 
Speaking of the Dining Room, many of you have come out and tried Chef Matt’s Cuisine and for those 
of you who have not had the opportunity you’re missing out. Back in August the House Committee and 
I talked about making an organizational change and bringing in a new chef. We also talked about COGS 
(Cost of Goods Sold), this is a key indicator as to the effectiveness of the current menu and how we 
utilize the ingredients that are brought in to execute the menu. After much discussion it was decided 
to pair-down the menu and offer fewer items but be more consistent and have better quality with the 
menu choices. By pairing down the menu it will be easier to control COGS and cut down on the waste 
that we have been experiencing.  
 
The consensus so far has been very good. Members are enjoying a higher quality of cuisine, expanded 
flavors and items that you cannot find anywhere else in Casper. With that being said, anytime we make 
a change to the menu there is a considerable amount of discussion and input from the House 
Committee, the Chef and myself. These decisions are not easy and sometime unpopular with the 
membership. Some of your favorite items have been eliminated and the reason behind that is we were 
throwing out more food than we were selling for that item on the menu. I encourage all members to 
give the new menu a chance and keep in mind that we will changing the menu options frequently 
throughout the year to keep the menu fresh.  
 
I would personally like to wish all Members a Happy and Healthy Holiday Season. 
 
Bob O’Neill, PGA 
General Manager 
Casper Country Club 
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31 

 

The Country Club will be closed January 1 – 12 for 
cleaning and maintenance. We will reopen on 

Saturday, January 13th! 

   

Closed for 
Dinner 

1 

 

2 

 

3 

 

4 

 

5 

 

6 

Closed for 
Dinner 

 

7 

Closed for 
Dinner 

 

8 

Closed for 
Dinner 

 

9 

Santa 
Brunch 

10 

 

11 

CCC Ladies 
Holiday Party 

& Gift 
Exchange 

12 

 

13 

 

14 

Closed for 
Dinner 

 

15 

Closed for 
Dinner 

 

16 

 

17 

 

18 

 

19 

 

20 

 

21 

 

22 

 

23 

New 
Year’s Eve 

24 25 

Closed for Christmas! 

26 

 

27 

 

28 

 

29 

 

30 
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FROM THE PRO SHOP 

 
The Pro Shop staff would like to wish you and your family a happy and healthy holiday season 
and we appreciate your support throughout the 2023 season. Even though golf is not high on your 
list of priorities this time of the year, we are at your service should you need anything. The golf 
shop will continue to be open through December 22nd. We will be closed December 23rd through 
January 2nd. Please plan accordingly. 
 
Golf Shop Hours: 
 Sunday & Monday – Closed 
 Tuesday thru Saturday – 10AM-4PM 
 You may also call and leave a message: 307-235-5777 ext. 2 
 ***Shop hours are subject to change due to weather and activity*** 
 
The winter program will start Tuesday, January 9th.  We will offer lessons from 10:00am to 
6:00pm Tuesday, Thursday, Friday, and Saturday, and Wednesday 1:00pm to 8:00pm. If the 
participation demands it, we will repost the adjusted times. 

Couples $750.00 
Single  $450.00 
Junior  $350.00  

 *Less $25 if paid by cash or check before January 1, 2024. 
 
We still have a good selection of merchandise in stock and special orders are always an option for 
those on your gift list. If you need ideas for golfers on your list, please stop in for some options. 
 
Thanks again for your support and have a great holiday season. 
 
Todd Schafersman, PGA 
Head Golf Professional 

 

A: 364 total gifts – one for each day of the year – with the exception of Christmas day. 


